Dear NIH Virtual Seminar Attendee,

Thank you for attending the 2021 NIH Virtual Seminar on Program Funding and Grants Administration presented by the NIH Office of Extramural Research (OER). We hope that you are walking away with a wealth of knowledge, and insight to take back to your institutions.

If your schedule permits, we would greatly appreciate your feedback on your seminar experience. Your feedback will play a role in tailoring future seminar programming.

As a reminder, you can access the survey by visiting the tool bar that's located at the conference website. https://nihvirtualseminar2021.vfairs.com/en/login



If you have any questions, please send an email to: nihregionalseminars@mail.nih.gov
Once again, thank you for attending this year's seminar.

Sincerely,

NIH Office of Extramural Research